
Dear Toni,  
  
The Las Vegas Rotary Club helps move our mission forward.  
  
The magic of the arts is only made possible by unwavering support. Thanks to you, The Smith Center has set the 
stage for countless transformative experiences of performing arts. 
  
We also greatly appreciate your generous contribution of your valuable time. Thank you for joining us to see firsthand 
the joy of local students filling Reynolds Hall for a student matinee performance.  
  
Earlier this week, you witnessed the wide-eyed wonder of 1,038 local students as they encountered the powerful 
cultural expression of Drum Tao. In the audience were classrooms from grades 6-12, from fifteen schools. For some, 
it was their first introduction to the enchanting world of theater, a world that Members like you helped unlock. 
  
We hope that volunteering was a memorable experience. Attached is a photo of your group as well as a couple of 
approved photos from other student matinee performances.  
  
Thank you for being a part of this journey with us. I look forward to seeing you in May for the Nevada High School 
Musical Theater Awards.  
  
If you have any questions or if I can be of assistance in the meantime, please feel free to contact me. 
  
With gratitude, 
  
Emma Medas 
Vice President, Philanthropy 
The Smith Center for the Performing Arts 
361 Symphony Park Avenue, Las Vegas, NV 89106 
p: (702) 749-2379 | c: (702) 468-0479 | www.thesmithcenter.com 
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